From: John Harris -

Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2017 12:26 PM
To: HECDT Exhibits

Subject: Keep film in Oregon

Dear fellow Oregonians,

I implore you to support all efforts to retain television and film incentives here in the northwest for the continued
benefit of us all.

| personally have been working in the film industry since 1993 in Hollywood and the Northwest. In my twenty four years
of experience i can decidedly state that tax incentives have created an infrastructure here in Portland that can support
this industry.

This is the 21st Century and we have a conservative billionaire as the President of the United States of America. Money,
wealth, income, prosperity, status are what we Americans strive for. Every single film project creates 10's to 100's to
1,000's of employees which accrue millions of dollars in revenue. The state of Oregon will boast of an extremely
productive work force and accrue plenty of income tax revenue. More productions promote more jobs which equal
prosperity, wealth, prestige and revenue! Continue to give us this opportunity.

We will definitely, "Hit em with the Heine!"

John Harris

Sent from my iPhone



